Dear Colleagues,
 
Ohio Governor Mike DeWine, Lt. Governor Jon Husted, and Ohio Department of Health Director Amy Acton, MD, MPH,  announced yesterday that Ohio will be under a "Stay at Home" order.  The order will go into effect beginning tonight, Monday, March 23, 2020, at 11:59 p.m. and will remain in effect until 11:59 p.m. on April 6, 2020, unless the order is rescinded or modified. Due to this order, we must now suspend Statewide Delivery Service until further notice.  Priority Dispatch will continue to store materials until they can be delivered. We will do our level best to ramp the service up as quickly as possible once the order is lifted.


Thank you,
Beverly
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